
Hope this e-mail finds you well.  

I am Prof. Sultan Tarawneh dean of Faculty of Engineering of Mu’tah University, Jordan.  

Based on the further opening calls for Erasmus +( CBHE, ICM and Jean Monnet), we would like to 
have the pleasure in initiating collaboration on joint inter institutional agreements  and to expand 
signed memorandum of understandings between our institutions. 

 We will be more than happy to welcome any potential opportunity on these subjects.  

Please visit our website for more information https://www.mutah.edu.jo/. 

  

Looking forward to hearing from you. Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further information. 

 
 
Prof. Sultan A Tarawneh  

Dean of Faculty of Engineering  

Mu'tah University - Faculty of Engineering Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering 

 Professor of Construction Engineering Management - Civil Engineering 

0795516077  

dr.sultantarawneh@yahoo.com  

sultant@mutah.edu.jo 
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